
   Town of Sandown, NH 

Office of Building Inspector  

320 Main Street/P.O. Box 1756 

Sandown, NH  03873 

603-867-6085 

Fax# 603-887-5163 

 

It has been a busy year, and I could not do this without thanking my support staff, Assistant Building Inspector 

Bob Bogosh, Plumbing and Gas Inspector Mike Harnett, Electrical Inspector Tom Tombarello and Health 

Inspector Mark Tolman; as well as Oil and Chimney Inspector Chief Mike Devine and Driveway Inspector Arthur 

Genualdo.  

Their professionalism and knowledge in their respected fields are assets to this community and safeguard public 

safety, health, and general welfare. 

 

I would also like to express my gratitude to the fantastic office staff and maintenance staff at the Town Hall, who 

helped make my job easier. 

 

There were (188) building permits written in 2021 compared to (160) in 2020, (136) in 2019, (148) in 2018, and 

(157) in 2017. 

 

• New Dwelling   20 Permits 

• Commercial Buildings    1 Permits 

• Garages    11 permits 

• Additions      4 permits  

• Accessory Dwelling Unit    3 permits  

• Pools     18 permits  

The remaining permits issued are for decks, sheds, roofing and siding, replacement doors, windows, etc. 

 

We see three major housing projects in the planning process, with the possibility of start dates within the next  

1-3 years. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Paul D’Amore 

Building Inspector/Code Enforcement Officer   

 

 

 

            Paul D’Amore, Building Inspector  

            Robert Bogosh, Asst. Building Inspector 

    


